
“Arc’teryx’s response”, 22 January 2024 

Thank you for reaching out with your concerns. Please note our website 
was out of date and as of 2021, Arc’teryx no longer uses Takashima as 
a vendor. We have since updated the page. 
  
Arc’teryx recognizes its responsibility to do all it can to support the well-
being of all those who make, transport, and sell our products. We are 
committed to the fair and ethical treatment of everyone who is part of our 
supply chain.  
  
Arc’teryx is a member of – and abides by the robust worker well-being 
criteria crafted by – five independent, global organizations: Fair Labor 
Association (FLA), Fair Trade Certified (FTC), International Labour 
Organization (ILO), BetterWork, and the Sustainable Apparel Coalition 
(SAC). 
  

 


